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Ryan Morhart

From: permits@victoria.ca

Sent: November 16, 2022 8:16 AM

To: Ryan Morhart

Subject: FW: Victoria Curling Club

From: Jane Storrier  

Sent: November 15, 2022 8:26 PM 

To: permits@victoria.ca 

Subject: Victoria Curling Club 

I appreciate the notice sent to those living within 100 metres, of the Victoria Curling 
Club; I live at 913 Green St. I have no issue with the extension of Sunday hours nor 
with the change to a Liquor Primary Licence.  
I am glad to have the Victoria Curling Club at the top of my street. It is a much-used 
facility, a wholesome, enjoyable environment. 

The notice suggested email contact: 
morhart@victoria.ca   
The email bounced back hence: permits 
Sincerely, Jane Storrier 

Sent from Outlook 
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Ryan Morhart

From: sean kahil 

Sent: November 24, 2022 5:00 PM

To: Ryan Morhart

Subject: 1952 Quadra Street

As a resident of North Park residing within a block of the Curling Club I would like to weigh in on their application to 

change their liquor license. 

As I am sure you know, the residents of North Park shoulder more than their fair share of problems resulting from public 

inebriation, parking problems, litter, noise, and the other burdens due to the fact that we host many regional facilities.   

 

With that in mind, I wholeheartedly support this change in licensing of the Curling Club.  Despite being a regional facility, 

the Curling Club is an excellent neighbour.  The patrons of the Curling Club are never noisy, never tip over my 

motorcycles, never leave litter behind and are respectful of the neighbourhood.  On the contrary, they are frequently 

seen carrying their own brooms!  The activities of the Curling Club are not disturbing.  They do not blow air horns long 

into the evening, they do not endanger residents with rocks leaving the building, they do not harass people on social 

media.  On top of that, they bring economic and social activity to the neighbourhood.  To say nothing about their 

generous outreach activities for local schools.   

They provide physical activity for a broad range of ages and economic groups, and they do all of this without being a 

large burden to the taxpayer! 

 

If they need to help finance all this with a minor adjustment to their licensing, I say yes!  A thousand times yes.  And 

thanks. 

 

Sean Kahil 

931 pembroke st. 


